
 
  
February 16, 2024 
 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Proposals (RFP) 4-2079 

RFP 4-2079 Bus Wash Equipment Replacement at Garden 
Grove Bus Base 
Addendum No. 2 

 
Gentlemen/Ladies: 
  
This letter and its attachments comprise Addendum No. 2 to the above 
captioned RFP issued by the Orange County Transportation Authority (Authority).   
 

1. Offerors are advised that the Authority has changed the Written Questions 
submittal date in recognition of the President's Day holiday. All questions 
must be received by Authority no later than 5:00 p.m., on 
February 21, 2024.  Authority has changed the Responses by Authority 
date. Responses will be posted on CAMM NET, no later than 
February 26, 2024. 
 

2. Offerors are advised that the pre-proposal conference registration sheets 
are presented as Attachment A to this Addendum No. 2. 

Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 in their 
Letter of Transmittal, which is to accompany the proposal.  
 
Offerors are advised that all changes addressed in this Addendum No. 2 shall 
be incorporated into the final Agreement.  
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 2 should be directed to the undersigned 
at (714) 560-5562 or sgettel@octa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sonja Gettel 
Senior Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 
 
Attachment 
Attachment A:  Pre-Proposal Conference Registration Sheets 
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